From: Kevin Duyck

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Oppose HB 4109
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 3:00:08 PM

Dear Chair Salinas,

I see this as miss informed public information. It is to become a hysteria of a chemical that is needed on the farm. Its
used to supply the food for our nation. It is already regulated by an agency that is qualified to make scientific
decisions about a pesticide. Are we ready to get rid of our science based information and go to legislators and ask if
a chemical is safe to use. This is what this bill is all about. Who do you trust as your pesticide annalist. The media,
your environmentalist, the public on the street or ODA.

Sincerely,

Kevin Duyck

37995 NW Harrington Rd
Cornelius, OR 97113
kevinduyckfarm@aol.com
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